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Our brainstorming and story-telling work goes well 
whether we are under a mango tree, or on a boat, 
or sitting around a table…

…but it’s much easier to track 
budgets and define indicators 
and write reports where there 
are tables and chairs and 
electricity. The staff and clergy 
in the regions of the diocese 
with equipped offices are able 
to produce professional 
documents more efficiently 
than those in regions with 
mango-tree-offices.

Rebecca Vander Meulen, Director of Mission at the 
Diocese of Niassa, talks about why the new training 
hub in Nampula is so important for mission.

For more information please visit www.london.anglican.org/lentappeal


